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NOVA NEWSLETTER I January 25, 1982

Term III No. III

WALKAMERICA * WALKAMERICA * WALKAMERICA * WALKAMERICA * WALKAMERICA

The March of Dimes will hold its 13th Annual Superwalk on Saturday, March
5, 1983. We need everyone in the Day-Division to participate in this meaningful
activity. There will be a film shown promoting this event in the Student Lounge
on February 1. Please attend this film. You can pick up your pledge forms
in the Day Division office. For more information talk to Matthew Hartsfield.

COME TO YOUR HOME GAMES

Our basketball team needs your support. Please make every effort possible
to attend all of their home games. There are two more home games left:

(2/9/83) Nova vs. Biscayne and Nova vs. Flagler (2/18/83)
Both of these games are 7:30pm in the Lutheran High School Gym, 3801 S.W. 76th
Avenue, just around the corner from the University School.

Attention!!! Homecoming Party!!!

After the last home game against Flagler,the S.G.A. is planning to throw
a Homecoming party for all Day - Division Students. This is February 18, 1983.
There will be announcements posted about this so keep your eyes open. There will
be a box in the student lounge for you to place your nominations for King and
Queen of the Homecoming. For information contact Edward Artau.

ANNOUNC H1ENTS

1. The Nova University Soccer Club has now become a member of the Gold Coast
Soccer League. Their games will be played on Sundays. Times and locations
will be posted. Come on out and cheer your soccer club.

2. Interested in E.S.P., dreams, telepathy, and the spiritual world? Then the
Parapsychology club is for you. We are starting a new schedule for meetings
in Term III. If you are interested in trying this club, please write your
name and list the free time on your schedule and put this in Dr. Nadel's
box in the Day-Division office. As soon as we get a list of interested
people, we will post a notice of meetings on the bulletin board.

3. S.G.A. is planning a trip to Epcot on April 9. Please await further
information on this. trip.

4. GET YOUR BLOOD READY!!! A Nova University Blood Drive will be held on
March 9th (Wednesday). We are planning on a very successful drive so
we are counting on your II red stuffll. Details will be posted later.

5. MUSICIANS - If you are interested in being in the ~ova Band contact
Andrew Gorfain 472-2918.

NOVA

,



ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS ·--I

I wish to express my appreciation to those students who gave me their support. '
Your petition on my behalf was a great honor that few receive and a truly
memorable event that I shall never forget. You have all my best wishes for ':1

your future success and happiness.

Richard L. Hillard, Ph.D.

PICNIC * PICNIC * PICNIC * PICNIC * PICNIC * PICNIC * PICNIC * PICNIC * PICNIC

The picnic that was held on Friday 21st was a success. The SGA and Student
Activities Offices would like to thank all those students who participated
in this event. A special thanks goes to Edward Artau for all the work he put
into the planning of the picnic. Be sure to look for signs and posters that
advertise future picnics. We would like to make thisllAarker Picnic ll a regular
thing.

ATTENTION NEW STUDENTS!! !!!!!!!

You are required to have a parking decal on the back window of your car. Please
see Dale in the Program Office (201) to obtain your decal. This also applies to
previously enrolled students who do not already have their decals.

-I"
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